You're Invited to Our Gender Reveal Party!

Join us as we reveal whether we're having a boy or a girl!

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Location: 123 Celebration Lane, Hometown, ST 12345

Come enjoy delicious treats, games, and find out if we're Team Blue or Team Pink!
Please RSVP by March 5, 2024, to Jane at (123) 456-7890.

We can't wait to celebrate this special moment with you!

With love,

Sarah and Michael



